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PORTLAND, Ore. (Mar. 4, 2008) – Unitus Community Credit Union has hired 
Michelle Lachenmeier as Branch Manager for the Mall 205 branch.    
 
As Branch Manager, Lachenmeier will be responsible for all day-to-day operations of 
the Mall 205 branch and provide leadership, direction and coaching to branch staff to 
ensure that they exceed Unitus’ high service standards. Her background includes 
more than 15 years of credit union experience. At her most recent employer, 
Lacamas Community Credit Union, she was a Senior Branch Manager.   
 
“As a long-time resident of the Parkrose area, I am looking forward to applying my 
experience and serving the community that I call home,” said Lachenmeier.   
 
Lachenmeier succeeds Corlinda Wooden, the previous Mall 205 branch manager who 
was recently promoted to Regional Branch Manager for Unitus.  
 
About Unitus Community Credit Union: 
Unitus Community Credit Union is a not-for-profit, member-owned financial 
institution serving people living or working in Multnomah, Washington, Clackamas, 
Marion, Polk, Yamhill and Clark County. Additional information about Unitus is 
available at www.unitusccu.com or by calling (800) 452-0900. 
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